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17th December 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 2 Pirate Day – Wednesday 6th January 2021 
 
To end our topic, and as a thank you from Pearl the Pirate for all the help the children have given her, 
we will be having a pirate day during the first week back after the Christmas holidays, on Wednesday 
6th January 2021.   
 
The children can come to school dressed as pirates (please note children should not bring any 
accessories such as toy swords, guns etc).  Throughout the day we will be carrying out a range of pirate 
themed activities to round off our topic.   
 
We do not expect you to go out and buy a costume especially for this, a simple striped t-shirt with 
trousers would be ideal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss White 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 


